
MEMO 
 
To: Jeremy 

 
From: Eileen  
Subject: November 5, 1996 correspondence from Dr. Gary Aguilar 
Date: July 6, 2017 
 
Attached please find a letter from Dr. Gary Aguilar to you.  Please advise as to whether or not 
you would like me to send a preliminary acknowledgement letter to him.  Thanks. 
 


